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Fabric District Residence
33 Devon Street, L3 8HA

What’s new? 

Lots of progress has been made behind the scenes at 33 
Devon Street. 

Muliple design meeings have conirmed that the project will 
not require ground stabilisaion. 

Concrete pads are planned to be installed to support a steel 
frame.

The contractors have been awarded the ground work tender.
Everything has been approved and construcion is due to take 
place mid-April 2018. 

If you need any further informaion in the meanime, please 
call us at the following oices:

Liverpool +44 (0)151 958 1254
London +44 (0)207 100 4141


